
5th Class Newsletter 2021/22 

5th Class have had a very busy year. We began in 

September with the Marathon Kids Challenge. This 

running challenge involved everyone completing a 

marathon distance over the course of eight weeks! Here 

is everyone on the final day with their medals and t-

shirts (with 6th Class in the background): 

 



As if a marathon wasn’t long enough, we also took part 

in the Run Around Ireland Challenge later in the year: 

 

Running at full speed didn’t stop some of us from 

posing for the camera! 

 

 



We were also lucky enough to go on a couple of class 

trips towards the end of the year. We went to the 

National Botanic Gardens with the children from ALC 

Blue.  

Here is a group photo from the Sensory Garden (before 

the ice cream!): 

 

 



Meanwhile, our fastest sprinters were doing us proud at 

the Santry Athletics Tournament: 

 

Jack almost at the finish line during the sprint. 



 

Lola speeding ahead! 

 

Our Boy’s Relay Team (from left to right): Jack, 

Marcus, Eoin, Lewis and Conor 



We had a fantastic day out in Tayto Park for our school 

tour. Here is an action shot of Tadhg and Noah on the 

Power Surge (both of them holding up well all things 

considered!): 

 

 



Finally, we managed to pose for a whole class photo 

before running back to catch our bus! 

 


